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Senator Claxton

Representative Meyer

Members of the Health and Human Services Committee

My name is John Royce and I am here representing the Maine Chiropractic Association. I have

supported this same legislation over the last two regular sessions of the Legislature where it passed this 

committee and went on to the Appropriations table. 

Doctors of Chiropractic have been treating MaineCare patients for 21 years without an increase in 

reimbursement and that is a very long stretch of time. Clearly that amount of time without an increase 

makes it very difficult for doctors to even come anywhere near breaking even on the cost of care.

The fiscal note on this bill in 2019 was under 52 thousand from the Maine General fund in the 2020, 

2021 time frame. 

Doctors of Chiropractic are competing in the health care marketplace with a host of other providers and 

they do so with some of the lowest costs and highest patient satisfaction in the system. Doctors of 

Chiropractic treat patients without the use of drugs and given our current problems in that area it is 

more important than ever to keep Doctors of Chiropractic in the MaineCare program. We ask for your 

support of LD 376 and I will be attending the workshop.

Thank You



John Royce
Maine Chiropractic Association
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